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Duane,
Thank you for taking the time to meet with me to discuss potential opportunities with Parks, Recreation &
Tourism - I truly enjoyed learning more about the agency.
I'm currently seeking a deputy level position utilizing my analytical skills, project management abilities, and
salesmanship, please find my resume attached. Thank you for considering me for a position at PRT. I am very 
excited about the possibility of joining your team. If you need any further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Deputy Chief of Staff, Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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